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Media Alert  

 

To All News Editors 

 

Embargoed: For Immediate Release 

Sunday, 06 February 2022 

 

MEC MSHENGU TO MONITOR THE OPENING OF SCHOOLS 

 

The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu will tomorrow, visit Pinetown 
District as schools across the  welcome their full complement of learners. 

Details of the visit are as follows: 

Date: Monday, 07 February 2022 

Time: 07H00 

Venue: KwaMashu, B Section, Ethekwini Primary School. 

 

Members of the media are invited to cover the event. 
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